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Comments: I write to support the withdrawal of mining companies from the beautiful and culturally significant

headlands of the Pactola-Rapid Creek Watershed in the Black Hills. 

 

There are so few pristine natural area left in the United States.  We need to follow the lead of indigenous people

and preserve those that are left. You have it in your power to protect this area from toxic mining. Please do the

right thing and require mining companies to withdraw from this sensitive area, which is sacred to the Lakota

people. 


